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I strongly oppose passage of HB 3103. It is irresponsible in this era of climate crisis 

to clearcut forests. I expect elected officials and lawmakers to behave as stewards of 

the land and not pawns of the timber industry. The hidden costs of increased logging 

include damage to clean water, wildlife, recreational opportunities, and ecosystem 

health. HB 3103 would increase logging to an unsustainable level. 

 

Please, please don't let the timber industry ravage our forests. Serve the greater 

good of the land and people of Oregon by rejecting HB 3103. 


